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North Yorkshire’s First 

Weekly Newsletter: Week ending 28th April 2017 
Staffing update 
This week we welcomed a new staff member to school whilst wishing another member of staff well on their maternity leave. Miss 
Simons has now left to have her baby and is being covered by Mrs Frances Beckwith. We wish Miss Simons well on the 
forthcoming arrival of her baby. Mrs Beckwith will be supporting teaching and learning in class 9 alongside Mrs Forster. She is a 
qualified teacher and will be a real asset to the school. Meanwhile Miss Turner will be supporting class 5 each morning alongside 
Mrs Jardine and Mrs Clayton.  
In other staffing news, the school appointed Miss Frances Brennand shortly before the Easter break. She will be joining us a class 
teacher from September 2017, but will be visiting school to get to know staff and pupils throughout the Summer term.  
Mrs Forster will be leaving Glusburn School at the end of this term. She will be difficult to replace: a fantastic teacher, strong 
leader and supportive colleague and friend. She will be missed – however she has not gone yet, there are still 11 weeks of the 
term left!  

 
Parking on site 
Visitors need to be aware that parking on site is restricted to staff vehicles and blue badge holders only. The school gates are 
closed from 8:45am-9:15am in the morning, and 3:15pm-3:45pm at the end of the school day. This ensures that there is no vehicle 
movement during peak times; safeguarding pupils and parents. Parents may use parking bays for collection following after school 
clubs, but must drive with caution and adhere to a maximum 5mph. 

 
Pamper Evening 
The FOGs will be hosting an exciting Pamper Evening on Thursday 25th May.  
The evening will offer:  

 Stalls ranging from clothes, handbags, jewellery, Body shop, Younique, Tropic, Scented Creations and Skwishy. 

 On arrival - guests will receive a goody bag created from items gifted by stall holders. 

 Guests will receive a glass to keep – complete with a small charm and filled with ‘fizz’. Other drinks will be provided at a 
charge.  

 Product demonstrations will be held throughout the evening with raffle prizes donated from stall holders. 

 The cost to attend is £5 per person, friends and family members are welcome. 
 
“We are so excited about this night & we are hoping that you will come along and enjoy the fun, if any parents feel that they could 
contribute in making this event a success by holding a stall, then please contact me!” Sarah Fearnley, FOGS member. 
Sarah informs me that she can be contacted via her Facebook page and at school dropping off & picking up times. 
 
Good Manner Awards From Our Kitchen Staff 
Iyla Matthews, Stanley Middlemiss, Martha Sugden, Mia Thompson, Lillie-Mai Charlton, Morven Clayton, Ava Vaughan,  
Charlie Walton, Toby Roberts, Connie Smith, Emily Read, Rita Sollberger, Joshua Tyson, Charlie-Jane Whiteoak, Douglas Clayton,  
Mia Clough, Theo Morris, Connor Pickering, Olivia Aldham, Seth Barton, Abigail Whitaker, Tallula Barnett, Grace Ogley,  
Freddie Pickles.  

Summer 1st half-term dates: 
01.05.17 May Day Bank Holiday Monday 
05.05.17 Coffee afternoon to raise school funds for outdoor 
furniture 
WB 08.05.17 Key Stage 2 SATs 
15.05.17 15:45 FOGS meeting FSU 
25.05.17 Pamper evening 
26.05.17 End of Summer 1st half-term 
Summer 2nd Half-Term dates: 
12.06.17 Year 1 Phonics Screening Test Week. 
12.06.17 – 16.06.17 Assessment week 

13.06.17 Year 3 class 8 begin swimming lessons 
26.06.17 Year 5 Day South Craven TBC  
03.07.17 – 04.07.17 Year 6 Induction Day at South Craven 
05.07.17 14:00 Year 6 Performance to school 
06.07.17 14:00 and 18:00 Year 6 Performance to parents 
07.07.17 15:00 - 18:00 Summer Fair  
18.07.17 13:00 Sports ‘Day’ 
19.07.17 Reports to Parents 
21.07.17 End of school year for pupils 
24.07.17 Training Day 
25.07.17 Training Day 
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